
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 

Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 

Postal address: PO Box 104 DAYBORO 4521 

Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner., Annalie Roux.  Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 

 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  

Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  

Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  

Bulletin: Contact Maria Hansen.  

Sunday Space. Contact Carolyn Nugent 

Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis 

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 

 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com  

 Conversation Club. (Our weekly day-program for seniors which is managed 
by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  

Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  

Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 

Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 

Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 

Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  

Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  

 

@dayborouniting 

Dayboro Uniting Church BULLETIN 
Welcome to New Worshippers & visitors 

6th January 2019 
 

RETRO SERVICE THIS SUNDAY    

 
 

We are a warm & welcoming Church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
Sunday Service 

 New Time—9.00am 
 

Please stay and get to know us after the service where our Please stay and get to know us after the service where our Please stay and get to know us after the service where our Please stay and get to know us after the service where our     

fellowship continues with light refreshments &fellowship continues with light refreshments &fellowship continues with light refreshments &fellowship continues with light refreshments &    

lots of conversationlots of conversationlots of conversationlots of conversation    

 

 



DATE 
 

Message Lectionary  
 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

6th Jan Pastor Dan Carolyn Nugent Shirley Coulson Jeanette G 

13th Jan Pastor Dan Liz Ogston Paul Edgington Jan Page 

20th Jan Pastor Dan Robyn Inglis Paul Inglis Lois & Don G 

27th Jan Pastor Dan Brian Crane Bill Turner Maria & Mark H 

 
Lectionary readings:  The Uniting Church lays upon its members the serious duty of reading the 
Scriptures, and commits its ministers to preach from these...’Basis of Union, paragraph 5 

 
Jan 6: Isaiah 60:1-6, Psalm 72:1-7, 10-14, Ephesians 3:1-12, Matthew 2:1-12 
Jan13: Isaiah 43:1-7, Psalm 29, Acts 8:14-17,Luke 3:15-17, 21-22  
Jan 20: Isaiah 62:1-5, Psalm 36:5-10, 1 Corinthians 12:1-11, John 2:1-11 
Jan 27: : Nehemiah 8:1-3, 5-6, 8-10, Psalm 19, 1 Corinthians 12:12-31a, Luke 4:14-21 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays) mainly music  - holiday break 
 
Tuesday 1pm          CRAFT THIS WEEK    Holiday break 
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps    
 
Wednesday 7.30pm BAND PRACTICE  Two weeks break / back 13th Jan 
 
Friday 10am  Resumes 18th Jan   Conversation Club at Jack’s Place—holidays 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays) Sunday Space  Holidays 
 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster:  W/E  12th Jan 2019  ***  CORAL & ANNALIE *** 

 
 
Please continue to contact Dan and Carolyn if you would like them to check on any of 

our Church family that you may be concerned about.   
 

Contact Paul Inglis if you would like something sent out on the PrayerNet  

 
Dates to remember:  
As from January 2019—Our Church Services will start at 9am 
From Sunday 6th Jan, Church services will commence at 9am every Sunday. 
As our Carols through the street had to be cancelled, we thought we would do something for  
AUSTRALIA DAY on 26th Jan 2019 .  We will start planning and keep you informed. Please 
see Dan if you would like to be involved in this venture.  Thinking old fashion games, egg & 
spoon race etc.  Free sausage sizzle and drink for everyone.  We are contacting the Pollies 
who donated money to the Carols to see if they like the idea of the donation being used for 
Australia Day. If it goes ahead, thinking of  Saturday 26th Jan between 1-3pm. 
 
Would you like to be in the Church Choir? 
Is anyone is interested in joining a Church Choir, please see Carolyn or Liz.   
We were thinking if we had a choir, we could do an item every Community Sunday!  Please 
see Liz or Carolyn so we can get cracking. Please let people you think may be interested that 
may not receive the Bulletin. 
 
Book Launch 
You are invited to the launch of the book Terror to Triumph at Rendezvous on Tuesday, 26 
February at 7pm. One of the 12 authors in this book is a local resident, Jill Garvey.    Drinks 
and nibbles will be served there.   This book is the second book published by the not-for-profit 
organization called Broken to Brilliant which is an organization whose goal is to reduce the 
long-term impact of domestic violence by increasing financial independence, decreasing dis-
tress, increasing opportunities through education, life-skills training, and social support net-
works and supporting the rebuilding efforts of those who have experienced domestic violence.    
 
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
We are looking for volunteers for the Lectionary Readings, Prayers of  Intercessions, Sunday 
morning greeters and Church Cleaning.  Please seriously think about this.  If we have a few 
more people, for each roster, it may be only once every two months you would need to be 
called upon. Most are simple tasks but would help out enormously.   Please see Maria or Dan if 
you would like to help out with one or more of these tasks.  
ONLY ONE PERSON HAS PUT THEIR HAND UP TO HELP WITH THESE TASKS SO FAR, 
please lend a hand if you can, it would make a world of difference for the ones doing these 
tasks all the time.  

 
Would you like to receive the Bulletin or other important notices via email? 
Please contact me, Maria: m_m_m_2@hotmail.com or 0438 897 279 
 
Big THANK YOU to Graeme, Damon and his sons, and Mark.  Our hedges look lovingly tended 
again.  Great work fellas. I hear they had lots of chats with locals, another great outreach    
program, gardening! 
 
 
 


